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18th January 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

The Vaccinations Team will return to school next week to administer the COVID vaccinations.  

The main aim of the visit is to provide second doses to those who had the vaccine last half term 

but first doses will be available as well.  If you wish your child to receive the vaccine please 

complete and return the attached consent form. 

 

There have been some issues with the online consent process which means that we have been 

asked to provided a paper consent form which needs to be returned to school by Thursday 

20th January 2022.  Apologies for the tight turnaround but this is beyond our control. 

 

Only page 1 (the page with the school name at the top) needs to be completed by 

parents/carers.   The information leaflet referred to on the form can be found on the school 

website: 

https://www.bluecoatacademy.org/parents-carers/covid-19-vaccinations 

 

A copy of the consent form can also be downloaded from this webpage, but would need to be 

printed, completed and returned. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

D. Smith 

Principal 
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